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Vic Gilliam 

900 Court St NE, H-389 

Salem, OR, 97301 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Representative Gilliam, 

 

 

I’m one of your constituents here in Silverton.  Our State’s political issues have led me to 

write you this day in the interests of securing the long overdue issue of pursuing clean 

energy sources.  Some of my friends and neighbors are downright angry about this, and 

wonder why we haven’t done this sooner. 

 

 I urge you to support SB 324 for 2015 because our future depends on pursuing this 

worthy cause of cleaner fuel and energy sources.  Oregon’s resources and our future 

depend on the wise research and acquisition that SB 324 provides. It’s the way forward, 

as it limits price inflation to 4% and provides a path to a clean thriving economy. 

 

   I too share your concern for the water and the proper management of our water sources 

as you mentioned in a meeting we recently had.  I’ve researched on-line the difficult and 

frustrating situations that are occurring.  I believe in these tough and serious times that we 

can find a way to manage all these important climate change/ resource problems facing us 

now and in the future. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Respectfully, 

 

Kristen Sweeney 


